
August Newsletter
Dear Music and Medicine Community,

Here are some exciting music activities to check out this month!

Hospital/Patient Performance Opportunities:

Perform for Patients at NYP:
We have many slots available for a hospital performance at NYP’s Medical Oncology unit this 
month!
SIGN UP HERE: https://tinyurl.com/musicandmedicineAugust2018

Performances:

Mostly Mozart: In the Name of the Earth
Saturday, August 11, 3:00PM, FREE
Watch the world premeire of In the Name of the Earth, a choral work by Pulitzer Prize–winning 
composer John Luther Adams in Harlem Meer, Central Park.
More details here: http://www.lincolncenter.org/mostly-mozart-festival/show/in-the-name-of-the-
earth

Jazz at Socrates: “Hot Lips” Joey Morant
Thursday, August 9th, 6:30PM, FREE
See trumpeter Joey Morant perform an ode to Louis Armstrong at Jazz at Socrates Sculpture Park 
in Queens!
More details here: http://socratessculpturepark.org/programevent/louis-armstrong-night/

Music + Revolution: Greenwich Village in the 1960s
Sunday, August 12, 7:00PM (Doors at 6:00PM) , FREE
Watch a great lineup of musicians perform a tribute to the 1960s beatnik era of American music in 
Central Park.
More details here: https://cityparksfoundation.org/events/music-revolution-greenwich-village-in-
the-1960s/

Ongoing Deals:

NYC Parks Free Summer Concerts
Various Dates/Times, FREE
Check out this events calendar for a list of other things happening across NYC parks this month!
More details here: https://www.nycgovparks.org/events/free_summer_concerts

Jazz at Lincoln Center Hot Seats
Discount seats to select Lincoln Center performances, some as low as $10 for Jazz!
More details here: https://www.jazz.org/press/jazz-at-lincoln-center-announces-2018-19-season/



Donate to Music and Medicine:

Do you have a beautiful, gently used musical instrument that you are not playing? It can be 
expensive and difficult to transport an instrument to school. By donating a gently used brass, 
woodwind, percussion or stringed instrument, you can make sure that one of our medical 
students can continue their musical life while studying here at Weill Cornell. We are happy to 
accept any new instruments or ones in good working condition.  We will provide the donor with 
an official tax receipt that describes the item(s) given. Currently, we are specifically seeking a 
cello, an electronic keyboard, and a drum-kit!

Hope everyone has a great August!

-- 
Alice, Emily, Anu, Ben, and Tara 
Music and Medicine Student Co-Chairs 
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